Alabama Association of Fire Chiefs
Executive Board Meeting
February 06, 2018
The Executive Board of the Alabama Association of Fire Chiefs met on January 31, 2017, at the Conference Center in Tuscaloosa, AL, with the following members present:  Arthur Willis, Stephen Carroll, Gene Nicklaus, Jon Lord, Gary Sparks, A.J. Martin, Tony Grande, Sean Kendrick, Joey Darby,  Michael Whaley.
The meeting was called to order by Chief Stephen Carroll.    Minutes from the Aug. 13, 2017 and Aug. 16, 2017 meetings were read and approved.

The financial report was given as follows:

Account balances as of December 31, 2017
                                       Regions Bank – Checking                                $89,130.42
                      

TYATFP Checking


           $ 7,342.36


                                       APCO Credit Union                                          $121,676.46                                     

 

Total of all Accounts             


         $218,149.23
Motion made and seconded to approve and adopt the financial report.  Motion carried.  

Executive Director Report: Gave update on membership list and Summer Conference work. 

REPORTS:
Finance Committee Report: See Attached
President Report: See Attached
1st Vice- President Report: See Attached

2nd Vice-President Report: See Attached

SEAFC Report: See Attached

CAFCA:  See Attached

NAFCA: See Attached

SWAFC: See Attached
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SEAFC: See Attached
Joint Fire Council: See Attached
Legislative Committee: See Attached

Old Business: None
New Business: 

Chief Tony Grande was appointed to serve on the 20/20 board.

Motion to adjourn.

Pre-Conference Meeting:
Meeting called to order by Chief Carroll
Roll call of Executive Board: Present Arthur Willis, Stephen Carroll, Gene Nicklaus, Jon Lord, Gary Sparks, A.J. Martin, Sean Kendrick, Joey Darby Michael Whaley, Tony Grande.  
A brief report was given by Chief A.J. Martin about the Southeastern Association of Fire Chiefs update on the previous conference. Chief Martin thanked Chief Coleman, Chief Larry Williams, Chief Chris Etheredge for the work done in the 2017 Conference. 

Old Business: 

New Business:
Motion and second to fund one half table at the CFSI dinner in Washington, DC. At $ 1,750.00 Motion and second to amend to one half not to exceed $ 5,250.00  Motion carried.
Motion and second to indorse Chief Otto Drozd III  2nd Vice President to the IAFC. Motion carried. 

  Motion to Adjourn.
